
Dear Ms Shepherd 

Thank you for your letter dated OP  April 2014. 

As one of the ward councillors for the area where this property is situated I fully support the application tol 

CHANGE THE USE OF BASEMENT AND GROUND FLOORS PROM SANDWICH BAR/CAFE TO RESTAURANT AND 
INSTALLATION OP EXTRACT FAN AND DUCT TO REAP ELEVATION. 

Please advise we whether this application will be decided by the planning officer or will be dealt with by the 
Development Control Committee and if so, when will it be on the agenda for the Committee as I would like to attend 
and speak in support. 

Yours sincerely 

ClIr Roger Robinson OBE 
St Pancras and Somers Town Ward 


